
 

 

THIRTY THIRD OF ORDINARY TIME NOVEMBER 14, 2021 

Welcome Back to St. Catherine Laboure Knights of Columbus! 
 

We have been away meeting on Zoom, and now that the campus at St. Cathe-
rine is  gradually re-opening, we will be meeting there once again. 

 
So while we have been absent from the Campus, we 
haven’t stopped being Knights helping out other or-
ganizations like the Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hos-
pital with our Annual (Virtual) Tootsie Roll Drive, our 
Annual Coats for Kids drive, 40 Days for Life, The 
Affton Christian Food Pantry, St. Catherine Laboure 
School, St. Vincent DePaul Society, Launching Butter-
ϐlies, Public Rosary, T shirt sold for Torch Run, a 

group supporting law enforcement, and the tickets for a truck rafϐle beneϐitting Special Olympics of 
Missouri, amongst others.  We want to help those in need, but we need participation from our members 
for ideas, or volunteering and helping develop fund raising ideas in these times of being responsible 
during the pandemic. 
 
Our ϐirst meeting back will NOT be a business meeting.  We want to see each other and new faces, as all 
Catholic men age 18 and over are welcome to join us for a short evening of fellowship with refresh-
ments and food. We want to discuss WHO WE ARE, with no obligation to join, just meet, greet, eat and 
listen! 
 
Our meeting will be Tuesday,	November	16th	at	in	the	SCL	School	Cafeteria.	We will begin with the 
Rosary at 6:30pm followed by Food & Fellowship at 7:00pm.  

Please	note	the	change	of	location	on	campus	for	the	meeting—SCL	SCHOOL	CAFETERIA.	
 
We’re an international organization that offers volunteer opportunities, fellowship in our parish com-
munity, participation in other SCL organizations, AND the Knights of Columbus offer many insurance 
programs for young and aging members too. An insurance representative will be on-site to answer 
questions and to explain what options 
are available for members. .  
 

JOIN	US	NOVEMBER	16TH	
6:30pm	ROSARY	

7:00PM	FOOD	AND	FELLOWSHIP	
SCL	CAFETERIA	

 

 

St. Catherine Laboure Knights of Columbus 

Council 12323 

a Catholic Family Fraternal Organization of men and their families. 

Please call or text Joe Hejlek at 314-
775-1325 (cell) or send an email to 
<joehejlek@yahoo.com> if you have 
any questions or suggestions, and  
remember that as with all organiza-
tional meetings on the SCL Campus, 
vaccination and masks must be worn 
by all attendees for attendees. 

SCL Pumpkin Patch and Carving 
with  8th graders and their  

Kindergarten Buddies! 

Thanks to the 
Knights for donat-
ing the pumpkins. 

www.korc.org/joinus	


